FALLS COUNTY APPRAISAL DISTRICT
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING
AUGUST 19, 2021

The Board of Directors of the Falls County Appraisal District met at a public hearing to discuss
the Falls County Appraisal District’s 2022 Budget on August 19, 2021 at the Appraisal District
office. The meeting was called to order by Byrleen Terry at 10:00 a.m. after recognizing that there

was a quorum present and that the agenda had been posted timely.

BOD Present: Byrleen Terry, Ian Giesler, Jesse Martinez, Linda Mitchell,
Shirley Melton
Others: Andrew J. Hahn, Jr., Donna Sessums, Harvey Bates, Charlene

Bates, Wally Burns and Rusty Burns

Citizens Comments: Harvey Bates had some questions regarding the Budget and
these were answered by the Chief Appraiser and the Board. No
entities were represented at the hearing.

Adjourn: The Public Meeting to discuss the Falls County Appraisal District
2022 Budget was closed at 10:07 am
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